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478-987-1973 FAX 478-988-0699 


MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, November 5,2019 


The November 5, 2019 meeting of the Houston County Board of Elections was called to order at 5:30 
p.m. by Chairman Henry Childs. 

Members of the Board Present: 	 Henry Childs, Chairman 
John Applegate 
Phyllis Taylor 
Barbara Waddle 

Member(s) of the Board Absent: 	 Katherine Shelton, Vice Chair 

Member(s) of the Staff Present: 	 Debra Presswood, Registration/Election Supervisor 

Chairman Childs called for the approval of the minutes of the September 20, 2019 meeting. A motion 
was made by Phyllis Taylor with a second by Barbara Waddle to approve minutes as presented. The 
motion was approved. 

Chairman Childs called for the approval of the minutes of the October 1, 2019 meeting. A motion 
was made by Phyllis Taylor with a second by Barbara Waddle to approve minutes as presented. The 
motion was approved. 

A motion was made by Barbara Waddle with a second by Phyllis Taylor to hold a called meeting 
Friday, November 8, 2019 at 11 :00 a.m. to certify the City of Perry Municipal/Special Election. The 
motion was approved. 

REGISTRATION/ELECTION SUPERVISOR REPORT: 

The Cities of Centerville, Perry, and Warner Robins have elections today. The MuniCipal 
General/Special Runoff Elections, if needed, will be December 3, 2019. We need a representative 
from Board of Elections to be on the vote review panel for the City of Perry Municipal Runoff Election. 

Georgia Secretary of State Office is making routine and legally required updates to Georgia's voter 
files. Notices will be mailed to the last known address of people who have been in an inactive status 
for more than three years and had no contact with elections officials during that time. Secretary of 
State Brad Raffensperger has decided to take an additional step of posting the list of people online. 
A copy of the October 30, 2019 news announcement that is posted on the Georgia Secretary of State 
website was given to each board member to read. 

Registration Active and Inactive Voter Report for November 1, 2019 was given to board members. 
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On October 22, 2019 Debra Presswood attended the United Way kickoff campaign. A United Way 

Pledge form and literature was given to board members. 


The next board meeting will be December 3, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. 


Old Business: 


None 


New Business: 


Phyllis Taylor offered to be the representative from board on the vote review panel for the City of 

Perry December 3, 2019 Runoff Election, if needed. All board members agreed that Phyllis Taylor 

would be the board's representative. 


There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 

De ra Presswood, Secretary 

Henry Childs, Chairman 
December 3, 2019 

This meeting was conducted in accordance with the Georgia Meeting Provisions of Title 50, Chapter 14 of 
Georgia Code. 
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